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Please reject both of these proposed rule changes. They will hurt the poor, destroy jobs, and will do
nothing to fight climate change. They violate our rights, and if there is any justice in the world, will
cost regulators and politicians their jobs. It is unrealistic that our electric grid can be expanded to
charge these vehicles, and doing so would hurt the environment by causing more mining of Cobalt
and Lithium. Please reject these changes and let the change to electric vehicles evolve more
organically, instead of by force.


